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>> I would like to say I oppose the construction of the Kalama Methanol Refinery because the
project's goal of converting frac gas to methanol in order to export as fuel or for plastic, doesn't
serve the interest of people living in and around Kalama or the rest of Washington. The facility may
offer high paying jobs to residents, but the costs are similarly high. The pollution will have adverse
effects on the people living in the area of the refinery and degradation of its surrounding
environment.

With the analysis that almost a million tons of methane would be released each year throughout the
fracking and conversion process, air and water quality would worsen, exacerbating the existing
issues that living near a freeway with coal and oil trains traveling through consistently has created.
Based on this information, I ask that a refinery ought not be built. Thank you for your time.


